This accessibility statement applies to www.tetcottandluffincottpc.org.uk
This statement was prepared on 1st June 2020. It was last reviewed on 13th June 2020.
This website was last tested on 13th June 2020. The test was carried out by Julie Smith the Clerk of Tetcott & Luffincott Parish Council 
We know some parts of this website are not fully accessible:
This website is run by Tetcott & Luffincott Parish Council. We want as many people as possible to be able to use this website. For example, that means you should be able to:
· change colours, contrast levels and fonts
· zoom in up to 300% without the text spilling off the screen
· navigate most of the website using just a keyboard
· navigate most of the website using speech recognition software
· listen to most of the website using a screen reader (including the most recent versions of JAWS, NVDA and VoiceOver)
We have also made the website text as simple as possible to understand.
We are always looking to improve the accessibility of this website. If you find any problems or think we are not meeting accessibility requirements, contact: Julie Smith (Parish Clerk) on 01409271329 or email tetcottandluffincottpc@gmail.com
If you need information on this website in a different format like accessible PDF, large print, easy read, audio recording: If you cannot view the map on our ‘contact us’ page, call or email us
· email tetcottandluffincottpc@gmail.com
· call 01409271329
· email us through the Contact us page
We will consider your request and get back to you within seven days.


